
Ad Hoc Strategic Plan Committee AY23 
November 30, 2022  
Writing Subcommittee Meeting held in President’s Conference Room, Macon 
 
Present: Kevin Cantwell (Chair), Stephen Svonavec (Recorder), Keisha Fields, Rod McRae,  

The meeting convened at 4:03 PM 

The sub-committee had extensive discussion of draft imperatives, strategies, objectives, and action 
items for the new strategic plan. The discussion included a review of the challenges involved in the 
transition to a new plan. The subcommittee modified the language in several areas of the draft in 
preparation for presentation to the full committee. 

There was further discussion of the timeline involved and the expectations of when a draft needs to be 
presented to Dr. Blake and the Cabinet. As part of this, it was determined the next two meetings of the 
full committee will be on December 13 and January 10. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:34 PM 

Submitted by Stephen Svonavec 


